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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER – 30th September 2022

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary

5th Oct


Church

12th Oct

Church Harvest

21st October

School Closes for Half Term

31st October

School Opens

2nd Nov

Church

9th Nov


Church Remembrance Service

16th Nov

Church

23rd Nov

Church

30th Nov

Church

7th Dec


Church

12th Dec
Church 1.15pm Nativity Service (half of Rec/Y2/Y4/Y6)

13th Dec
Church 1.15pm Nativity Service (half of Rec/Y1/Y3/Y5)

(Reception groups will be emailed later)

20th December

School Closes for Christmas

4th January 

School Opens

Tag Rugby
On Thursday morning this week, some pupils from Y5 & Y6 attended a Tag Rugby tournament at West Rugby Club. Despite the showery weather everyone thoroughly enjoyed the competition and the results were very close; only 3 tries between Holy Trinity and the teams which qualified for the town final.

Year 5 and 6 Football
Today a group of Y5 & Y6 boys took part in round 1 (unseeded) fixtures at Brierton Sports Centre. The results from the matches will be used to determine which league the school will be entered into for future competitions.

Pupil Data Entry Forms

Pupils in Y4, Y5 & Y6 were sent home on Thursday with new pupil data entry forms.  Thankyou to all parents/carers that promptly returned them. If you have not yet returned the form please can you return it on Monday.  These forms are renewed every year at the start of the term and the old form on file is shredded so can you please ensure that all sections, on both sides, are completed in full. Y1, Y2 & Y3 forms will be sent home with pupils on Monday. Thank you for your cooperation.

Late Arrivals

There are a large number of pupils who are arriving after the gates close at 8.30 am and being registered late each morning.  Can we remind parents/carers that gates open at 8:20am and close at 8:30am for a prompt start to the school day. If the gate is closed then parents/carers must bring the child/children to the main office and sign them in.  Late arrivals are monitored with the Local Authority Attendance Officer during our termly register check.

Donations for Wet Play Times

Please can we kindly ask for donations of any old jigsaws, board games, lego, K’nex or anything of good condition that the children could play with during wet playtimes.  Your donations would be much appreciated.

Year 5 Robinwood Residential
A polite reminder that the final payment of £49 for Robinwood is due on Monday, 3rd October via ParentPay.  Thank you to everyone who has already made the final payment.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








